
Sara Peterson

Subject: FW: City of Sitka representation at Seatrade

Forwarded message

From: "Chris McGraw" <chris@halibutpointmarine.com>
Date: Sat, Feb 4, 2017 at 3:52 AM +0700
Subject: City of Sitka representation at Seatrade
To: "Maegan Bosak" <maegan.bosak@citvofsitka.org>
Co: "Mark Gorman" <mark.gorman@citvofsitka.org>. "Rachel Roy" <ed@sitkachamber.com>

Megan,

I understand that Mark is out of the office and you are acting administrator. I know the
Assembly met on Tuesday evening to discuss sending a CBS representative to the cruise
ship convention Seatrade in Florida next month. My understanding is that the assembly is
not interested in funding this trip and most likely won't be sending a representitive. As
a local business owner in the visitor industry and as President of the Greater Sitka
Chamber of Commerce and Visit Sitka I feel that it is important to have CBS
representation at Seatrade to show that the local government is actively supporting Sitka
as a cruise destination. With this said. Visit Sitka through a donation from a local
business is willing to fund sending a representative from CBS to Seatrade. If CBS could
take this into consideration in its decision making regarding sending a representative, I
would appreciate it. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Thanks,

Chris McGraw

907-738-9011






